

October 30, 2014

JFK Air Cargo Association, Inc. P.O. Box 300887 JFK International Airport Station Jamaica, New York 11430

Dear Friend,

For all of us at Island Harvest, I extend heartfelt thanks for your extremely generous gift of \$1,000. Your contribution is a meaningful gift, but, just as importantly, it provides support that will help us to ensure that our neighbors in need have access to nutritious food and supportive services this year.

For the 300,000 Long Islanders who struggle to put food on the table, Island Harvest brings hope. We offer specialized services and support to adults, children, seniors, veterans and families of active military personnel. We also provide needed food in difficult times. Last year alone, we collected and distributed over 14 million pounds of food (or *over 10 million meals*) to help many thousands of hungry people in our communities. And with it all -- services, support and meals -- we have changed lives.

Your generosity will help to change lives this year; it means that we can get more food, services and support to those who have been struggling. We genuinely appreciate your support, and we hope that it can be just one part of your ongoing relationship with Island Harvest. So, on behalf of everyone at Island Harvest, I extend a warm invitation to call or visit at your convenience, so that you can see our work – and your investment in us -- in action. And please visit our web site, www.islandharvest.org, for ways to help and stay involved.

thank you

Thank you so much.

Randi Shubin Dresner

President and CEO

To comply with IRS regulations for income tax deductibility, please retain a copy of this letter for your tax files. No goods or services have been provided to you by our organization in consideration for your having made this gift. We would like to acknowledge this gift on our annual report and other publications. Please contact us if you prefer to be anonymous.

A copy of our latest annual report can be obtained from our website at www.islandharvest.org, or from the Charities Bureau, located at 120 Broadway, New York, NY 10271.



